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On 1 July 2017, during a seminar organized by UPF Middle East for their guests in Rome, a special event 
was held at the Peace Embassy to create cooperation and friendship between Italian and Middle East 
Parliamentarians and Ambassadors for Peace.  
 
All participants had the chance to publically introduce themselves and explain about their work for peace.  
 
Elisabetta Nistri, WFWP Italy President, reported about recent WFWP activities, and introduced all 
Italian guests, expressing her appreciation for the work they are doing for the sake of a world peace, 
particulary Hon. Eleonora Beckis, Hon Souad Sbai, and Doctor Massimo Marzi, Director of the format “Il 
bene Giornale”.  
 
At the end, all the guests shared a nice dinner and had a chance to get to know each other more 
personally.  
 
It was a great opportunity for the Italian MP’s to get to know their colleagues from Giordania, Malta and 
Marocco.  
 
Reported by Elisabetta Nistri 
WFWP Italy President 


